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March 2025 Newsletter

         St. Patrick’s Day Celebration
The St. Patrick’s Day celebration will take place on Friday, 
March 21st. Don’t forget to wear green since it will be a 
dress-free day. Every individual classroom will send out a 
memo pertaining to this celebration activities. 

Daylight Savings Time Begins 
Don’t forget to “spring”
your clocks forward for 

one hour on Sunday, March 9.

Staff Development Day
Our monthly staff development meeting will take place 
on Friday, March 21. All grade levels release time will 

take place at 3:00 p.m. 
on this day with no afterschool care provided. 

Spring Break – School Closed 
The school will be closed due to Spring 

Break from Monday, March 03 to Friday, 
March 14. Regular classes will resume on 

Monday, March 17.
 CURRICULUM SEMINARS

You will find the dates/times for the Curriculum 
Seminars below:

• Monday, March 24 – Infant Community Class 
“C” at 6:30 p.m.

• Thursday, March 27 –Children’s House - Classes 
“D” and “E at 6:30 p.m.

• Monday, March 31– Lower and Upper 
Elementary Classes “A” and “B” at 6:30 p.m.

It is highly recommended for all parents to 
attend their child’s respective classroom 

seminar. These seminars are prepared to provide 
parents with various topics related to the Montessori 

model of education and parenting. 

Childcare for students who are currently 
enrolled in our school will be provided for 

$10.00 (per child). 


